.Q. Student Voice

Interviews

Meet NIA's Student
Committee Members!

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!
This week we interviewed Georgia in Year 11

Question of the week:

Q: What have you achieved so far this year
that makes you proud?

A: Year 11 has been a demanding but also
rewarding year so far. Although it's tough
there's lots to work towards. Personally | have
achieved the new rank of Petty Officer Cadet
within our schools CCF. 'm really happy to
have received this promotion to be able to
benefit the new cadets joining us this year
and work on my qualifications.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?

A: My highlight of the week at school has
been developing my exam projects in both
Art and Drama and also welcoming new
faces into the cadets on our Thursday parade
night.

Q: What are your goals for this academic
year?

A: My goals for this academic year are to
improve my revision and keep ahead of
coursework so | can work towards getting
high grades in my GCSEs.

Q: What are your careers aspirations?

A: My future career plans are undecided as of
yet but | would like to go into a creative field
of work in the future. Cadets is a huge
influence for me also so I may consider a role
in the Navy.

Q: Final message or piece of advice for your
readers.

A: Make sure to keep on top of work and not
stress yourself out, no matter what you don't
want to be cramming in work at the last
minute. Also remember to have lots of breaks
and have fun!

Student - Timmy
Committee - Reading Pioneers

Hello, my name is Timmy Kolawole and | am in
year 8 | have been in reading pioneers
committee for 1 year now | love reading that |
want to be more involved in it | love taking quiz
on accelerated reader and | love to meet
authors. Next week we are meeting Onjali Rauf
on the 12th of November 2024 Onjali Rauf makes
a lot of amazing books ; The Boy at the Back of
the Class; The Star Outside My Window she
made way more books so if you are interested
you come to the library room 2:58 you can ask
meet MRS Broadbent

Annual Community Ramadhan
Dinner

Our Religious Inclusion committee are
very excited to be invited to speak at
the Annual Community Ramadhan
Dinner in March.

The event is hosted by Northants
Police and we are very proud of our
students for representing NIA.




